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FFWPU Malaysia: Around 100 second generations participated at the annual Malaysia nationwide 
second generation workshop which was handled by the elder second generations on June 1-5, 2016. In 
this workshop, participants could connect more deeply with True Mothers’ heart through True Mother’s 
life course lecture. 
 
They also grew closer through the challenges in various activities and sharing time together with a wide 
age gap among them. With this experience, all the participants are determined to lead a life of loyalty and 
filial piety towards True Parents and their parents in their daily life. 
 
The elder second generation staff offered spiritual conditions and did fund raising and had organized 
leadership training as a preparation for this event. They also organized a service project for handicap and 
disabled Children’s home. With this activity many of them realized how precious their parent’s love is 
and began to appreciate their parents. 
 

 


